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5th January 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As you will be aware homework is an important part of a child’s education and can add much to a 
child’s development. Children benefit greatly from the shared support of parents and teachers in 
encouraging them to learn both at home and school. At Wibsey Primary School we see homework as 
an important way of establishing successful co-operation between teachers and families.  
 
To help our children complete homework within the time available we are giving them the opportunity 
to get some done straight after school. Your child has shown an interest in attending this club. The 
club will start on Thursday 7th January and run in 5:3, from 3:30 to 4:45pm.  Please note there will 
NOT be a Homework Club on Thursday 14th January. 
 
We believe this is an excellent opportunity for your child to get a start on, and help with, their 
homework. Children will have access to the resources they need to complete their homework and be 
in a position to show what they have done with you. 
 
If you would like your child to attend, please fill out the permission slip and return to Mrs Eastwood as 
soon as possible, places wil be confirmed on a first come basis.  As this is after school please 
indicate how your child will be collected.  Places will be reviewed every half term. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Eastwood 
Year 5 Teacher 
 
 
 

 
Year 5 Homework Club permission slip 

 
I give permission for ______________________________________ to attend Year 5’s after school 
homework club. 
 
My child will be collected at 4:45pm by ______________________________ 
OR 
My child has permission to walk home alone (please circle). 
 
Signed________________________________________ 
   Parent/Carer 
 
 


